
03/15/22	BOARD	MEETING	MINUTES		

LANE	COUNTY	ASSOCIATION	OF	PERS	RETIREES 

(Please see “Member Information” after the end of these minutes) 

Meeting began 9:00 am and was conducted via ZOOM.	

Board	members	present:	Jill	McKenney,	Martha	Greaney,	Ernie	Pressman,	Dick	Darst,	Manny	Balesteri	and	Lee	Miller	

April	5	Member	Meeting	Program--”Preparing	for	Life	Transitions”--Via	Zoom	

Ernie	Pressman	said	he	would	send	a	letter	to	program	guest	presenter	Kelley	Rogers-Johnson,	CEO	of	Senior	One	Source,	
a	senior	life	transitions	counseling	organization,	to	ask	her	to	first	give	a	ten-minute	overview	of	their	organization.		His	
letter	would	also	explain	that	the	nature	of	the	remainder	of	the	program	would	consist	of	(1)	Kelley	and	local	Senior	One	
Source	representative,	Jamie	Jablonski,	participating	in	a	question	and	answer	session	with	attendees	and	(2)	a	time	for	
attendees	to	tell	of	their	personal	life	transition	experiences.		Martha	Greaney	said	that	meeting	reminders	would	go	out	
to	members	on	March	29	and	April	4.		

Treasurer's	Report	

Treasurer	Martha	Greaney	reported	that	dues	payments	had	been	received	from	six	members.		Ernie	Pressman	asked	that	
members	be	reminded	to	pay	their	2022	dues.			
	
Outreach		

Manny	Balesteri	said	he	had	identified	three	publication	for	listing	LCAP	member	meetings	and	organizational	
information:	the	Eugene	Weekly,	Daily	Emerald	(U	of	O)	and	The	Chronicle	paper	(Creswell	and	Cottage	Grove).			Jill	
McKenney	said	she	thought	KLCC	also	had	a	public	meetings	calendar	that	might	be	useful.		The	next	Board	meeting	is	to	
include	consideration	of	other	means	of	getting	information	out	to	attract	PERS	retirees	in	the	community,	including	use	
of	bookmarks	handed	out	at	such	places	as	Campbell	Center.	

Revised	Website	Update	

Martha	Greaney	said	not	much	has	happened	since	our	last	meeting,	as	our	consultant	has	been	difficult	to	contact,	but	
that	most	of	the	work	has	been	done	and	can	be	viewed	at	the	website.	

June	7	Member	Meeting	

Ernie	Pressman	said	that	he	had	been	having	trouble	getting	a	response	from	Jay	Osbourne,	Oregon	PERS	Retirees	
President,	regarding	Mr.	Osbourne's	participation	as	the	program	speaker.		Board	members	talked	about	various	program	
alternatives	for	that	meeting,	which	would	be	further	discussed	at	the	next	Board	meeting	if	necessary.	

	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	9:45	am.	
	

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee Miller, Secretary 

*********************************************************************************** 

MEMBER INFORMATION 

April 5, 10:30-11:30am Member Meeting:  Program: “Preparing	for	Senior	Life	Transitions”	

June	7,	10:30-11:30am	Member	Meeting 



Have an idea for a member meeting program subject?   

Please contact a Board member or email your suggestion to persretirees@gmail.com 

************************************************************************************ 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION OR RENEWAL		

Lane	County	Association	of	PERS	Retirees	(LCAP)	;	Celeste	Campbell	Senior	Center	155	High	Street	Eugene,	OR	

97401 	

Date:	___________________	Dues:	$5.00/year	Check	______	Cash	_______		

Name(s)	____________________________________________________________		

Address	_____________________________________________________________	City	

_________________________	State	__________________	Zip	Code	________		

e-mail	_____________________________	Phone	#	__________________________		

Retirement	Category	(i.e.	Tier	1,	Tier	2,	etc.)	_________________________________ 


